
 

 
July 18, 2013 

 
To:  Academic Business Officers (via SBADM-L) and the PPS list-serv 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 
  Academic Personnel 
  
Re:  Academic Employee PPS freeze lifted 
 
 
Processing for the July 1, 2013 salary adjustment for non-represented Academic 
Employees is complete and the PPS freeze is now over.  
  
A few reminders: 
  
The July 1, 2013 salary scales have been posted to the Academic Personnel web site 
under “UCSB salary scales” at: https://ap.ucsb.edu/. The new rates should be used 
effective immediately for any July 1 or later actions. 
  
Departments are encouraged to verify the salaries of employees using data warehouse 
or PPS.  
  
Faculty summer salaries were not automatically adjusted.  July 1 or later summer salary 
that was input at the pre-increase rates will need to be manually updated by the 
department. 
  
Please direct any questions related to the salary increase to my attention at 
Cindy.Doherty@ap.ucsb.edu  
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